
An invitation to encounter Jesus          
in the Gospels of Lent. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Prominent Jesuit scripture scholar Fr. Felix Just, PhD,  

to preach Lenten retreat at St. Luke, Feb. 27—Mar. 1. 

 
   Father Felix Just, S. J., the Director of Biblical Education at 

the Loyola Institute for Spirituality in Orange, California,  
will conduct a Lenten Mission in the St. Luke sanctuary on 
the Gospels of Mark and John. Mission sessions will start at 
8:30 AM on Monday, February 27 to 29.  Evening sessions 
will be from 7:00 - 8:30 PM on February 27 to 29. Evening 
sessions will include a half-hour prayer experience with 
scripture, in the lectio divina form, an ancient practice of 
scripture immersion. Fr. Just will also conduct a scripture 
question and answer session on March 1 from 8:30-10 AM.  

 
 

Mark your calendar now to take advantage  
of this rare spiritual opportunity. 


